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Promote Hope. Let's Talk Campaign
San Bernardino County

The San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors recently approved the creation of an Office of Suicide Prevention as part 
of the Mental Health Services Act Three-Year Integrated Plan. This office, an expansion of the Department of Behavioral 
Health's efforts, will focus on educating the community about suicide prevention, offering messages of hope and resources.

Aligned with statewide goals and the Countywide Vision, the office aims to provide residents with safety, health, and social 
service support. To introduce the office, the Department of Behavioral Health launched the "Promote Hope. Let's Talk." 
campaign on the local Office of Suicide Prevention website during September's National Suicide Prevention Awareness 
Month, aligning with statewide efforts.

As part of the campaign, DBH staff conducted community trainings on suicide awareness and intervention. 
The Office of Suicide Prevention website offers educational resources for the community to equip themselves with 
preventative information.

PLEASE VISIT WP.SBCOUNTY.GOV/DBH FOR MORE INFORMATION


